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GracePointe Family, 
 

Are you a member of GracePointe?  If not, our next Belong 101 Class is on Wednesday, 
July 23rd at 6:15 PM.  You can register by texting "Belong" to 256-859-8575 and following 
the instructions.  You can also register by using the sign-up sheet on the Information 
Table in the Worship Center.  Childcare is available upon request. 
 

Thank you for your prayers and support for our mission team, who went to 
Jamaica.  This team was amazing!  They worked hard, loved the children big, and 
demonstrated a unity that was obvious to all.  I am so proud of our church and this 
team.  Chase & Amanda did a fantastic job leading.  The mission team will share on 
Sunday, July 27th, during our morning worship gathering.  You don't want to miss it! 
 

Our Annual Small Group Surveys will be available to fill out this Sunday and over the 
next few weeks.  This survey is very important.  I want everyone to fill one out, even if 
you do not plan on participating this next semester.  Your input helps us know how to 
better plan and prepare.  Thank you in advance for filling one out. 
 

We are still making plans for our 15th Anniversary Celebration on August 23rd and 24th.  If 
you have any pictures you think we would enjoy seeing, email them 
to amanda@gracepointebc.org.  This Sunday, we will be looking at John 10:22-
42.  Jesus said his sheep will never perish.  Pray for me as I continue to prepare. 
 

I Love You! 
 

Pastor Bobby 



 



 



 



 



 


